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Dear Parents 

Parochial Choir 

The Parochial Choir is expanding. In response to the recent music survey we are going to have an Infant Choir 

and a Junior Choir.   

The Infant Choir will be for Children in Year Two and Three and will run on a Friday morning 8:20 – 8:50  

The Junior Choir will be for Children in Year Four, Five and Six and run on Tuesday morning 8:20 – 8:50  

Mrs Beasley will run the rehearsals. The first choir meeting will be on Tuesday 20th September and Friday 23rd 

September.  The children will need to be in school by 8:20 on the morning of rehearsals, as practises will start 

promptly. 

If your child is interested in joining the choir please email/send a message on the ESchools app, so that children 

can be informed. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Beasley 

 


